
 

 

Trinity Consultants Acquires Environmental Compliance & 
Safety  

August 08, 2024 
 
We are pleased to announce that Environmental Compliance & Safety, Inc. (ECS), a Mississippi-based 
consulting company with specialized expertise in environmental and safety, has joined Trinity's 
Environmental Consulting business pillar. 
 
Since its inception in 2002, ECS has helped clients navigate an increasingly complex environmental 
landscape by developing air, water and hazardous waste permitting strategies and evaluations. Their 
solutions help clients achieve compliance with regulatory mandates via comprehensive monitoring and 
reporting; providing rigorous assessments and sampling; reducing liabilities by identifying potential 
noncompliant health and safety issues; and offering virtual and on-site training opportunities. This 
acquisition will further strengthen Trinity’s position as an EHS market leader in the Gulf/Southeast. 
 
“ECS shares our ambition and ability to deliver project excellence and exceptional responsiveness, 
rooted in local compliance requirements and strengthened by a broader understanding of global 
environmental and safety issues and their impacts on the client’s business,” said Shishir Mohan, Trinity 
Consultants’ Managing Director of the Gulf/Southeast. “Their esteemed reputation, synergistic cultural 
values, and highly skilled staff will be an asset to our people, clients, and partners around the world. 
Together, our combined expertise will allow clients to make informed decisions, faster and easier, with 
a higher degree of confidence.” 
 
ECS’s leadership team, including principals Kirk Shelton and Brian Ketchum, will continue to play a key 
role in Trinity’s environmental consulting division, reporting to Mohan. The teams will continue to 
operate both offices in Sherman and Brandon, Mississippi. 
 
“We’re thrilled to join forces with a global environmental consulting firm that will build on and extend 
our ability to help clients navigate the highly complex regulatory landscape and deploy and execute 
solutions to their most complicated environmental and safety challenges,” Shelton said. “This 
partnership allows us to amplify our strengths and expand our technical expertise, talent and training, 
client base, and geographic footprint in monumental ways.”  
 
Link to original press release: 
https://www.trinityconsultants.com/news/trinity-consultants-acquires-environmental-compliance-
safety-inc  
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